
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2021.932 
Released – 3 September 2021 
 
Thank you for your email received 21 August 2021 requesting information regarding waste 
disposal. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
 
Please can you provide me with information regarding your waste disposal, if it was sent 
overseas and if so to which country?   
 
As per communication received from our waste contractors including their third-party contractors, 
we can confirm that none of the clinical waste collected from Kent Consortium (which includes the 
Kent Community Health NHS Foundation Trust) is sent overseas for processing. 
 


